
 
 

Media Advisory 

 

Public meetings Unison Ownership Review  

17 October 2023 – The period for written submissions to the Unison ownership review is 

now closed. 

From here, all submitters will be contacted and invited to present their submission to HBPCT 

Trustees at a public meeting on Friday 10 November. Oral presentation of submissions is not 

compulsory; HBPCT Trustees will give equal weight to all submissions regardless of whether 

submitters speak to their submission or not. 

The Trust will then make its decision on the future ownership structure of Unison; with the 

decision announced at a public meeting on Friday 17 November.  

Unison Ownership Structure Review public meetings: 

• Friday 10 November: 10:00am, East Pier, 50 Nelson Quay, Ahuriri – to hear 

submissions 

• Friday 17 November: 2:00pm, East Pier, 50 Nelson Quay, Ahuriri – for announcement 

of Trustees’ decision on the future ownership structure for Unison 

For further information about the Unison Ownership Review, please visit www.hbpct.co.nz . 
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